
 

 

 

South T-Bar Ranch Property Owners Association, Inc. 
Minutes for September 14, 2019 

Regular Meeting of the Board of Directors 
 

I. CALL TO ORDER 8:02 am 
 
The September meeting of the Board of Directors of the South T-Bar Ranch Property Owners 
Association was held via conference call on September 14, 2019.  Margaret Scott, President, 
called the meeting to order.  A quorum was present with the following directors attending: 
 

• Betty Sue Cornella 

• Michael Omohundro 

• Becky Renck 

• Margaret Scott 

• Annette Mote 

• Doug Peterson 

• Brian Miller 
 
 

Absent: 

• Ralph Spencer, Rob Scott, Martha Parkey 
 

 

II. APPROVAL OF BOARD MINUTES   
 
August minutes will be approved in September.  

 
  

III. REVIEW / RATIFICATION OF ACTIONS TAKEN SINCE THE LAST MEETING:  
 
No actions were taken since the last meeting. 
 

IV. FINANCIAL REPORT 
 
The August Financial report presented by Betty Sue C (attached). The road expense was paid 

out of the Reserve fund $9,146.28 for gravel and grading. Received past due payment for 
assessment fees in the amount of $434.51 along with savings account interest total 
$50.68 general and reserve accounts. 
There are two new property transfers from Averna & Pool. 
New owners are: 
 

 Daniel & Katheryn Bush 
 
David & Marijane Sisson 
 
 

V. OLD BUSINESS 
 

Committee reports:  
 
INFRASTRUCTURE: 



 

 

Roads:  It has been difficult to connect with Taylors on Road maintenance and future 
processes. Brian will try to set a meeting with Bill, Ralph and Rob to talk about regular 
scheduled maintenance and snow removal.  

 
Gate: Working well.  
 
Fire Cistern: No Report 
 
Trash: Rob reviewed the videos and found that some trash is just thrown on the ground not in a 
dumpster. Newsletter article.   
 
Security:  No report  

 
COMMUNICATIONS:  Newsletter will be sent out in the FALL. Becky asking for articles.   
 
LEGAL:   None  
 
Other:  Margaret will send a letter to Walkers about the Top Rail Ranch sign being removed.  
 

VI. NEW BUSINESS:   
 
Water rights issues that were brought up at the annual meeting need to be discussed with Dan 
Hendrichs. Becky will call and discuss with him.  
 

VII. POA MEMBER COMMENTS:  
 

VIII. CLOSED SESSION:  None. 
 

 

IX. ADJOURNMENT:  8.25 am the meeting was by adjourned  
_______________________________ 
Respectfully submitted by 
Becky Renck, Secretary 
South T-Bar Ranch 
 

  
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
                                     
 
 



 

 

 

 

 


